


student who is submitting journal ready articles (example is Biology), the graduate 

school will need the department to send guidelines with the student’s paper so we are 

aware of how to review.  The committee also discussed the idea of graduating students 

year round.  Of the institutions polled, Columbus State was the only one to allow this.  

We are still reviewing and further discussion is necessary.  Dr. Ritter and others 

expressed their support.  The one year stop out form was discussed.  Possibly applying 

this across the board? 

 Graduate Appeals – N/A 

 Graduate Faculty Scholarship – Ernest/Becky gave update.  Currently allocated about 

$1,200 of possible $5,000.  Will continue monitoring and will increase allocated amount 

if possible.  Get your applications in as soon as possible.  Keep in mind that you can only 

use the funds for what you initially apply for.  If anything changes (travel plans, etc.) and 

you want to use the funds for a different trip, you will have to resubmit an application 

with the updates and get approval. 

 Graduate Faculty Membership – Applications for full membership due September 20, 

2019.  Dr. Michael Black is assisting faculty in creating their applications due to the 

reports in APL not being ready as of yet.  Hope to have the reports similar to what 

currently exists in Digital Measures created by the Spring Graduate Faculty Membership 

deadline. 

 

Other Business/Topics from the Floor



 
 

5. Graduation Updates (Hooding video) – Will review next GEC (September 26) 
 

6. Graduate Assistant Allocation Model – Dr. da Cruz discussed the breach of data that has 
caused background checks to be stalled for a handful of GAs awaiting a start date.  We 
are currently waiting on USG guidance.  Sage discussed how he has streamlined forms, 
gearing more toward transparency on the website in regards to timelines, new hire 
steps, etc.  He has also updated the process and this fall was the first time year-long 
contracts have been signed vs. semesterly.  Dr. da Cruz and Sage are looking to form a 
committee to brainstorm other efficiencies and future changes that are coming down 
the pipe.  Dr. Jerry Merwin from Political Science, Dr. Matt Carter from Comm D, and 
Matt Cowan from AGS volunteered to be on this committee. 
 

7. Reviewing workflow & Signatures on forms: Admission Denial Appeal; Course Subs – 
Review has started and more information is to come. 
 

8. Graduate Faculty Status – Full status application vs. getting T & P application counting 
(motion from Humanities and Social Sciences) – Dr. da Cruz is going to ask the Graduate 
Faculty Membership sub-committee to review this process to look for a way to combine 
in order to streamline submission of renewal applications. 
 

9. 


